
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc.  
 EB-2011-0100  

Response to Cost Claim by VECC 
 
We are in receipt of the Cost Claim dated May 24, 2012 as filed by the 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition in the above-referenced proceeding.   
 
Enersource advises the Board that it finds VECC’s Cost Claim of $878.29 to be 
reasonable.  Enersource also notes that VECC’s Cost Claim was submitted 
beyond the required date, as per the Board’s Decision and Order, but that VECC 
slightly reduced its Cost Claim relative to its actual Econalysis invoice, possibly to 
reflect its late submission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc. Dan Pastoric, Executive Vice-President and Chief Operating Officer 
 
 
 
 


